
LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF INVITATION TO INTERESTED CONTRACTORS FOR THE 
2024 INFORMAL BID LIST FOR 

REDWOODS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

In accordance with the State of California Uniform Construction Cost Accounting Commission, the Redwoods 
Community College District is inviting all interested licensed contractors to submit their company for inclusion 
on the District’s list of qualified bidders for calendar year 2024. Interested contractors must submit a 
CUPCCAA Application to be included on the 2024 list.  Per California Public Contract Code 22032, any 
Public Works Project that is estimated to be below $200,000 is subject to the Informal Bidding Procedures set 
forth by the State of California Uniform Construction Cost Accounting Commission.  All trade categories are 
subject to Informal Bidding Procedures.  

Contractors that are interested in being on the 2024 Informal Bidding Contractors List are required to 
have a current license and are subject to verification through the Contractors State License Board.  

CUPCCAA APPLICATION FROM LICENSED CONTRACTORS 

If you or your company would like to be placed on the District’s 2024 Informal Bidding Contractors List, 
please complete the District’s Contractors CUPCCAA Application and return to Redwoods Community 
College District, Attention: Edith Ramirez 7351 Tompkins Hill Road, Eureka, CA 95501; e-mail 
Purchasing@Redwoods.edu . The CUPCCAA Application may be obtained from the District’s Website at  
https://www.redwoods.edu/businessoffice/Purchasing , calling 707-476-4121; e-mail 
Purchasing@Redwoods.edu  

REDWOODS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
EUREKA, CALIFORNIA  

mailto:Purchasing@Redwoods.edu
https://www.redwoods.edu/businessoffice/Purchasing
mailto:Purchasing@Redwoods.edu



